From: English, Rachel (nee Miller)

Sent: 10 November 2014 17:02

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Whitestone House 2014/1783/P
Please log

Rachel English
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1343
Sent: 06 November 3

To: English, Rachel (nee Miller)
Subject: Re: Whitestone House

Dear Rachel,

Thank you for your info.

These drawings show 2 new windows and balcony on the Heathside elevation on 1st and 2nd floars near
Gangmoor. These two windows are in full view of my bedrooms on my 1st and 2nd floors and will result in loss of
privacy for both Gangmoor and Whitestone House. The houses intersect at less than 90 degrees at that region.

| object to this loss of privacy on my property. | doubt if Whitestone House would wish their bedrooms to be viewed
at a good angle from mine. Please consult with the applicant and advise.

Thanks for your prompt attention and regards
Lincoln Chin

On 5 Nov 2014, at 17:14, "English, Rachel (nee Miller)" <Rachel.English@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Dr Chin,

Following our telephone conversation the planning committee report can be found

on our website here.

Please see the below drawing (643-310) which shows the increase in height

adjacent to the lightwell.
<image001.jpg>

Regards,

Rachel

Rachel English

Planning Officer
Regeneration and Planning

Culture and Environment
London Borough of Camden



Telephone: 0207974 1343
Web: camden.gov.uk
2nd floor

5 Pancras Square

5 Pancras Square

London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or
copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in
error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.



